
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
May 28, 2019 
 
Lavender and Olive, LLC 
Hoffos Family Revocable Trust 09-08-97 
633 Montecito Way 
Ramona, CA 92065 
 
REQUEST FOR EXCEPTION(S) TO PUBLIC ROAD STANDARD(S) – LAVENDER AND 
OLIVE WEDDING VENUE LOCATED IN THE UNINCORPORATED PORTION OF SAN 
DIEGO COUNTY WITHIN THE RAMONA COMMUNITY PLANNING AREA, APN 281-
540-38-00, PDS2018-MUP-18-013. 
 
Dear Lavender and Olive, LLC: 
 
County of San Diego (County) Department of Public Works (DPW) has reviewed your 
request, dated April 25, 2019, for the following design exception(s) to County Public Road 
Standard(s): 
 

• Request to approve the use of the minimum stopping sight distance of 300 
feet per the American Association of State Highway and Transportation 
Officials (AASHTO) criteria in lieu of the County criteria noted in Section 
6.1.E., Table 5 for the intersection of the proposed private driveway 
(Driveway 1) and Montecito Road (2.2E Light Collector). The County’s 
required corner sight distance for a Design Speed of 40 MPH is 400 feet. 
The existing sight distance is 320 feet looking westerly of the proposed 
private driveway. The existing sight distance is limited due to existing 
vertical curvature of Montecito Road. 

 
• Request to approve the use of the minimum stopping sight distance of 300 

feet per the American Association of State Highway and Transportation 
Officials (AASHTO) criteria in lieu of the County criteria noted in Section 
6.1.E., Table 5 for the intersection of the proposed private driveway 
(Driveway 2) and Montecito Way (2.2E Light Collector). The County’s 
required corner sight distance for a Design Speed of 40 MPH is 400 feet. 
The existing sight distance is 350 feet looking northerly of the proposed 
private driveway. The existing sight distance is limited due to existing 
improvement on Montecito Way. 

 

RICHARD E. CROMPTON 
DIRECTOR 

 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
5510 OVERLAND AVE, SUITE 410 

SAN DIEGO, CALIFORNIA 92123-1237 
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